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Matric results 2020 
 
Our most sincere congratulations to the Matric class of 2020.  We are very proud of you 
and of the results that you have achieved. 
 
We fielded 242 candidates. Of our candidates,169 achieved a Bachelor’s pass, 48 
achieved a Diploma pass and 5 received a higher certificate. 
The following 14 Alexans achieved an A aggregate: 
 

‘A’ aggregates (order of aggregate total) 

Name  Aggregate 
Number of 
distinctions   

Ellary, Anita 92 7 

De Beer, Bianca 91,71 7 

De Doncker ,Chase 90,14 6 

Human, Kyle 89,57 6 

Petersen, Nasreen 89,43 7 

Classen, Dillon 87 7 

Van As, Nathan 85,43 6 

Karelse Tamika 85,14 5 

Van Wyngaardt Taryn 84,71 6 

Schenk Alexandra 83,43 5 

Viljoen Jocelyn 82,71 6 

Glibbery Victoria 80,86 3 

Paulsen David 80,29 3 

Bethanie La'eeq 78,86 2 

 
Among these spectacular results are 41 subject marks that are over 90%! 
 
In total, the Matrics managed to amass 230 subject distinctions. 
 
115 Matrics achieved an average of 60% or above 
The following Subject Heads and teachers are very proud of their pupils: 
Dramatic Arts, where 61% of the grade achieved a distinction, 
65% of the grade achieved an A or a B and the lowest mark was above 50%; 
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Life Orientation, where 30% of the Grade achieved a distinction; 
Visual Art, where 30% of the grade achieved a distinction; 
Information Technology, where 21% achieved a distinction and 42% achieved either an 
A or a B; 
isiXhosa, where 35% of the grade achieved a distinction and 57% achieved either an A 
or a B; 
Afrikaans, where 21% of the grade achieved a distinction and 44% achieved either an 
A or a B. 
 
These are remarkable achievements, demonstrating the incredible focus of our 
teachers to the task of getting everyone to achieve their potential. 
 
Sadly, several of our Matrics did not make the grade this year.  Some have elected to 
rewrite some subjects in July.  While they may not have a certificate today, we are still 
very proud of them all.  They are Alexans and always will be. 
 
After the year that the class of 2020 faced, they are to be commended on the 
perseverance that they demonstrated last year.  Life will continue to throw difficult and 
often insurmountable obstacles in your way. You have had some practice at getting 
over them and we know you will go out into the world and make a difference, always 
taking the ALtogether EXperience with you. 
 
Thank you to the Class of 2020. We love you and we are excited to follow your careers 
as they develop. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Matthew Ridgway 
Principal 


